
 

 

IMPORTANT CUSTOMER UPDATE 

Due to essential roadworks on 
Elvington Industrial Estate, 

we will be closed on the following dates: 
 

SATURDAY 10th AUGUST 

SATURDAY 17th AUGUST 

 

We will instead be open on 

SUNDAY 11th AUGUST & 

SUNDAY 18th AUGUST 

From 10am to 2pm 

To visit our shop on either of those dates 

Please book an appointment at 

www.school-shop.co.uk 

 

http://www.school-shop.co.uk/

